
Perryville Youth Football 

January 27, 2024 

Dear Prospective Donor or Sponsor, 

 I would first like to thank you in advance for taking time out of your busy schedule to read this letter 

and consider our needs. 

 A group of volunteers have decided to facilitate educational opportunities, athletic excellence, 

promote physical fitness and sportsmanship with a desire to challenge kids.  The medium that was chosen to 

help create this environment was competitive youth football.  Our football teams are formed to compete in 

the “I-55 Conference”, under the Perryville Youth Football Program.  Our teams consist of 2nd/3rd/4th graders 

on the lower level and 5th/6th graders on the upper level.  Our flag football program spans from K-8th. 

 The Perryville Youth Football Program is open to all kids in the Perry County area.  The teams we field 

truely represent the many families and beliefs of our county.  This will be our 21st year in existence and while 

our players have moved on from our program to play at both area high schools and graduate d our mission and 

desire for the youth has not.  With our program being in operation for so long, we are in continual need of 

newer/safer equipment and field up-grades.   

 Therefore, we turn to you in hopes of enlisting your support.  We are asking for your support and hope 

you will be able to assist our program through a donation or sponsorship to help meet our goals.  Donations of 

any amount or items will also be accepted and appreciated. 

 For any additional information, please feel free to contact me by phone/email and we can setup a face 

to face meeting. 

Thank You  

Josh Coppaway 

Director for the PYF Program 

573-768-4188  

joshcoppaway@hotmail.com 

 

We will never turn a child away for lack of financial means.  
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